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Building climate resilience of forests 
through Ecosystem-based Adaptation

Context
The project "Building Climate Resilience of Forests through
Ecosystem-based Adaptation," is critically positioned to address the
environmental challenges faced by Elbasan Municipality in Albania.
Elbasan, as one of the biggest cities in Albania and central hub of
economic and cultural activities, suffers from severe environmental
degradation. The city is grappling with heavy soil, water, and air
pollution. Key environmental issues include persistent pollution,
degraded forests, and erosion, leading to an increased risk of floods
and landslides. The rivers, vital water sources for the region, are
significantly impacted by human activity. The project underscores the
urgent need for climate change adaptation in vulnerable communities,
particularly around forest watersheds. This initiative directly
corresponds with the objectives set in Albania's National Strategy for
Development and Integration (2016-2020), which identifies major
environmental challenges like water resource contamination, soil
erosion due to unsustainable forestry, and critical waste management

issues.

Project Objectives
The Objective of this project is to:

 

i) Strengthen the capacity of local and national governments for EbA
planning and implementation.

ii) Transfer EbA knowledge to local communities and government across
various levels.

iii) Implement EbA for climate-resilient livelihoods, increasing the
adaptive capacity of communities around wetlands and forests​​.

Expected Deliverables 

• Capacity building and awareness raising on EbA techniques among local
and national authorities and communities.

• Policy revisions to support integrated environmental management and
mainstreaming of EbA approaches.

• Implementation of small-scale EbA approaches for climate change
vulnerability reduction in local communities​​.
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Since 1999, the Urban Research Institute (URI) has been delivering big results for 

development projects and programmers carried out throughout Albania. Our core 

business focuses on community development, local government strengthening, 

environmental protection, decentralization, and public services. We conduct studies, 

lobby the government, train local government units, increase public access to 

information, and connect development partners. URI has worked with donors such as 

USAID, Swiss Cooperation, the Netherlands Embassy, UNDP, World Bank, EU, SIDA, Open 

Society /Soros Foundation, etc. 
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